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From: Rio Tomlin
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: C15-2022-0067
Date: Monday, November 07, 2022 10:26:31 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

I, Rio Tomlin, residing at 2615 Canterbury St, Austin, TX 78702, am IN FAVOR of 2614
Canterbury street having the two sheds on the property as currently indicated.  If there are any
further questions of my IN FAVOR position on this matter, I can be reached at 512-444-1114.

Please confirm this email has been received and recorded as an IN FAVOR opinion.  If any
further documentation is needed please let me know.

Rio Tomlin

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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